Records

From:

Jacky Jurmann

W ednesday, 5 February 2014 2:20 PM Sent:

Records To: Ray Hooper Cc:

FW: Request for Extension of Time Subject:

Jacky Jurmann

Manager of Planning Services Shire of York PO Box 22 YORK WA

Ph: 9641 2233

Email: planner@york.wa.gov.au

----Original Message----

From: Development Assessment Panels [mailto:daps@planning.wa.gov.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 5 February 2014 2:14 PM

To: Jacky Jurmann

Cc: 'nial.stock@sita.com.au'

Subject: FW: Request for Extension of Time

Hi Jacky,

Please see email below from Presiding Member, approving extension of time of 4 weeks, therefore your Responsible Authority Report is now due to be submitted to the DAP Secretariat by cob 3 April 2014.

SALIK

REFERRED

INITIALS

DATE

Regards

Karen Newman

Karen Newman

Committee Support Team Leader

Western Australian Planning Commission and Development Assessment Panels Department of Planning | Governance and People Services | WAPC Services | Committee Support Level 6, 140 William Street, Perth WA 6000 | Ph: (08) 6551 9604 | Email:

karen.newman@planning.wa.gov.au.

Development Assessment Panels Committee Support

Email: daps@planning.wa.gov.au | Website: http://daps.planning.wa.gov.au | Ph: (08) 6551 9919

----Original Message----

From: David Gray [mailto:davidgray41@bigpond.com]

Sent: Wednesday, 5 February 2014 11:50 AM

To: Newman, Karen

Subject: RE: Request for Extension of Time

Karen,

The request for extension of time is approved.

Regards

David Gray

M: 0419 922 434

E: davidgray41@bigpond.com

----Original Message----

From: Newman, Karen [mailto:Karen.Newman@planning.wa.gov.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 5 February 2014 10:47 AM

To: 'David' Gray - Presiding Member' Subject: Request for Extension of Time

Good morning David,

Please find attached request for Extension of time for a further 4 weeks for your approval.

This extension of time refers to development application:

Shire of York - Lots4869, 5931, 9926 & 26934 Great Southern Highway, St Ronans - Allawuna Farm Landfill - Waste Disposal Facility (landfill)

David, this meeting is not scheduled until March, however there was a special Council Meeting yesterday afternoon to discuss the application of the land use. I believe your agreement to the request will benefit the reporting procedure as set out in the request.

Kind regards

Karen

Karen Newman

Committee Support Team Leader

Western Australian Planning Commission and Development Assessment Panels Department of Planning | Governance and People Services | WAPC Services | Committee Support Level 6, 140 William Street, Perth WA 6000 | Ph: (08) 6551

9604 | Email: karen.newman@planning.wa.gov.au.

Development Assessment Panels Committee Support

Email: daps@planning.wa.gov.au | Website:

http://daps.planning.wa.gov.au<http://daps.planning.wa.gov.au/> | Ph: (08)

6551 9919

[http://www.transport.wa.gov.au/images/Bushfire.gif]

DISCLAIMER

This email and any attachments are confidential and may contain legally privileged and/or copyright material. You should not read, copy, use or disclose any of the information contained in this email without authorisation. If you have received it in error please contact us at once by return email and then delete both emails. There is no warranty that this email is error or virus free.

This email is free from viruses and malware because avast! Antivirus protection is active.

http://www.avast.com

[http://www.transport.wa.gov.au/images/Bushfire.gif]